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MINNEDOSA CENTENNIAL
Dear Editor:

The Town of Minnedosa, Manitoba, 
is holding centennial celebrations dur-

Dear Mrs. Breitkreuz,

Some years ago all division ad­
ministration offices forwarded a copy of 
any "marriage or birth notice" (form A- 
78) to the Quarterly for publication. As 
this is no longer done we now have to 
rely upon individual members to in­
form us of a birth or marriage they wish 
to have published. If you have a copy of 
Volume 41, No. 2, (Spring 1976 
Quarterly) you may wish to read the 
"Editor's Notes," page 2, on the matter.

So you need not "go through other 
channels" as you have already advised 
us in your letter. Your marriage and the 
births of your daughters will appear in 
this issue under "K" Division

within the Force. Perhaps there are arti­
cles on file which for some reason 
never got past a reader's desk.

In any event, keep up the good work. 
I really enjoy reading the articles deal­
ing with police work in the '30's and 
'40's. How the members handled their 
daily tasks in those times is very in­
teresting. The present-day situations of 
course are of equal interest and I am 
pleased when a former patrol partner 
shows up in an article or even writes 
one.

Yours truly
A/Cst. A. L. Fisher
Riverview, N.B.

Dear A/Cst. Fisher:

No one agrees with you more than 
we do about the important contribu­
tion auxiliary constables make to this 
Force. We are always on the lookout for 
interesting cases in which they are in­
volved. Ed.

Sgt. D.
NCO i/c Minnedosa Detachment

Dear Editor,

My husband and I have wondered 
why our marriage and the births of our 
children have not appeared in the 
Quarterly. Are these notices included 
by us informing you directly or do we 
have to go through other channels?

Sincerely yours,
Mrs. T. D. Breitkreuz
High Level, Alberta.

ing the week of July 10-18, 1983, to 
which all former known members of 
Minnedosa Detachment have been in­
vited. Members presently stationed at 
the detachment are planning a get- 
together for the members who return.

Should anyone previously stationed 
at this detachment not have received 
an invitation, it is requested they con­
tact me for further particulars if they 
wish to attend.

MOUNTIE COOKBOOK
Dear Editor :

I am compiling a cookbook com­
prised of favourite recipes that have 
come from members' and ex-members' 
wives from all across the country. 
Hopefully it will be off the press by 
September or October.

I would like to ask assistance from 
your readers and request that they send 
one or two of their favourites to me at : 
Box 310
High River, Alta. TOL 1B0
Sincerely,
(Mrs.) S. L. Williams

Lacoste


